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27th November 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
CHRISTMAS CELEBRATIONS 
 
We would like to share more details of our plans over the next few weeks.  
 
DISCOVERY LEARNING 
Our youngest pupils would like to invite you to a Christmas Stay and Play on Monday 
16th December from 1.45pm - 3pm. Please go to the Discovery Learning entrance as usual for this 
event. The Discovery Learning pupils will be singing some Christmas songs from 1.45pm - 2pm and 
then enjoying Christmas activities.  
 
RECEPTION 
Reception pupils will be celebrating Christmas on Monday 16th December and would like to invite 
you to join them from 2pm - 3pm. They will be singing songs from 2 - 2.15pm and then enjoying 
some Christmas activities. If you have children in Discovery Learning as well, you will be able to 
listen to your children singing in there and then to come round to the main entrance and to join the 
YR children for their singing. Both sessions are very informal and so you can then spend time in 
either of them.  
 
KS1 - YEARS 1 & 2 – Tickets available on ParentPay (limited to 2 per family) 
Our pupils would like to invite you to celebrate Christmas with them at 10am on either 11th or 12th 
December. Please go to the main school entrance to sign in for this event.  
 
KS2 - YEARS 3 & 4 – Tickets available on ParentPay (limited to 2 per family) 
Pupils in Year 3 and Year 4 will be celebrating Christmas with songs and music on 9th December 
and would like to invite you to come and join them at either 9.15am - 9.45am or 2.30pm - 3pm. 
Please go to the main school entrance to sign in for this event. 
 
Children in Year 5 and Year 6 are not doing a Christmas event for parents; however they will be 
sharing their learning with you at a different time later in the academic year. 
 
CHRISTMAS PARTIES 
Every year group will enjoy a Christmas party with games and some treats. Children are invited to 
come to school on the day of their party wearing their own clothes. Please be mindful that they will 
still be playing outside during that day and so they will need suitable footwear and some warm 
layers.  
 
Monday 16 December - Year 3 
Tuesday 17 December - Years 1, 2 and 4 
Wednesday 18 December - Reception and Year 5 
Thursday 19 December - Year 6 
Friday 20 December - Discovery Learning  
 
Thank you 
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